
Not only do I oppose the blatant attack on Oregonians rights. I am incensed that Brian Boquist and Kate 
Brown are being allowed to wreak havoc on our citizens at the behest of Michael Bloomberg. This does 
not protect Oregonians.  It is only a tool for leftists to harass the people of Oregon. Our judicial system is 
founded concept of innocence until the proof of guilt. This bill leaves no room for the accused to defend 
themselves. This Is a tool to be used to attack law abiding tax payers. And to be used maliciously against 
Oregonians. Laws  currently exist  to address  dangerous individuals. 
 


